
 

 

 
 
 
11th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students 
 
Port Hacking High School’s Annual Colour Day will be held on Tuesday 17th  May (Week 4 
Term 2). The purpose of this day is to raise Sports House spirit and generate enthusiasm for 
the sporting events at the school, however, due to Covid restrictions, Colour Day could not 
proceed in Term 1. Colour Day will now mark the conclusion of the yearly Sports House 
competition in swimming, cross country and athletics. 
 
Each Sport House has decided on a theme for their House. During Colour Day students dress 
up in their House colour according to their chosen theme. During period 4, the whole school 
will come together to watch each House perform their House song and the school song. 
 
As this is a Mufti Day, students need to adhere to the following dress codes and behaviour 
expectations: 
 
▪ Students must wear appropriate enclosed footwear. Thongs, sandals or bare feet are not 

permitted. (Workplace Health and Safety rule) 

▪ Students must wear appropriate clothing. Singlets, revealing clothes (including midriff 
tops), offensive logos or drug/tobacco/alcohol related advertising/images are not 
permitted.  Students must wear T-shirts/shirts.  

▪ No facial cover – no masks or full body suits that cover the face are permitted. 

▪ No spray paint, paint or Silly String is to be brought to school. 

▪ No toy weaponry of any kind is allowed eg: guns, spears, swords, bows and arrows, etc. 
 
The school encourages all students to take part in this annual and very unique event, support 
their own House and join in the fun. Students must remember that Colour Day is still a day 
of regular school lessons so they must be prepared for all timetabled classes with all 
appropriate equipment.  
 
 
 
 

  

T Price M Redrup 
Relieving Principal Sports Coordinator 

 
 


